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,Hello to all of you, | want to give a shout out to the Sierra Trash eliminators who have been doing a fabulous job of
cleaning up our beautiful surroundings.

Trash and human waste have been on the rise for quite some time and now that it has everyone's attention | would like
to make a proposal to see if we can't work together to better facilitate recreation.

| have been talking for many years now to the Forest Service, Bishop Chamber of Commerce, Adventure trails, Bishop
Area Climbing Coalition, DWP, Mono and Inyo Sups, Tom Scott at the state and other resort owners about pulling
resources to facilitate the amount of people who come here.

We all have one message, enjoy our area, and pick up after yourself. If this message could be printed on all advertising
materials and put at every motel, every resort and stores, in the LA time and Bay area papers, Chamber and visitor sites,
ect., ect., | believe this could help our cause.

In addition, | would love to have a meeting of business owners, and others who can make a difference. | would be willing
to put more dumpsters and porta potties at the Junction if there is a way for county, FS, or donors to share the

cost. Adopting a dumpster with a business name is just one idea. Also if other resort owners and businesses would be
willing to put porta potties and dumpsters at their sites this would help. We could put where to find a bathroom and
dumpster as part of the info.

With the rise of dispersed camping, we need this more than ever.

People come into our store on a regular basis asking where to dump trash and get water. So many people do not know
what dispersed camping truly is and think that water, trash, and bathrooms are available.

With the power of social media, Mono County Tourism, Bishop Chamber, we have promoted this area to the extent that
recreation is so under facilitated it has made an impact that needs to be addressed.

| could go on, but | am hoping to hear from you on seeing how we can be the solution..

As always, come by for a visit.

Lynne Greer

June Lake Junction

760-937-2478



